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Comments: It appears based on the information in an email thru the Baldy Telegraph on March 11, 2023, was the

first time we had been allowed to view ALL details of this project. In the Los Angeles Times, it appears some

article about this project was mentioned. How many of us here in Mt Baldy do you believe subscribe or purchase

this newspaper? Why was nothing easily and visibly posted for this community and all Visitors to this Mountain to

view in order for us to become fully aware of what is going on in our backyard? Sounds as if you didn't wish for

Mt Baldy Community to be fully aware of the project that was being proposed. Where in Mt Baldy did you post the

proposed project details??

The few vague details that were tossed out to us since 2020 didn't begin to describe this project.

You were not at all transparent in the proposed project. Shame on you. If I as a resident wish to start some kind

of a business project in my home that may impact my neighbors and community, I believe

I am obligated to notify my neighbors and community. why not you?? Since 2020 have you reached out to the

Public with a determined, honest strong commitment to educating as many people as possible that this project

was being looked at? In what other manner did you announce the proposed

project besides the Los Angeles Times, I would like to know that. Who is funding this project? Are funding any

portion of this project? I would assume not since we hear so much about you not having any money funds. Very,

very disappointed with how this began. 

 

 

 


